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CITY OF VALLEJO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Vallejo Planning Commission will hold a meeting on 

the project listed below: 

 

APPLICATION NUMBER:    Long-Range Planning #11-0001 

 

LOCATION:                          City-wide  

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:       City of Vallejo Climate Action Plan 
 

The City of Vallejo, with the assistance of PMC Consultants is developing a city-wide Climate 

Action Plan (CAP) to ultimately comply with Assembly Bill 32 and Senate Bill 375.  The CAP 

identifies, evaluates and prioritizes opportunities to reduce energy consumption and 

greenhouse gas emissions in the City’s government operations and throughout the Vallejo 

community.  The plan builds upon information gathered by a greenhouse gas inventory 

recently completed by PMC, and generally focuses on those activities that can achieve the 

relatively greatest emission reductions in the most cost effective manner.  Two public 

workshops have been held to solicit community feedback on the project and the proposed 

reduction measures will be presented to the Planning Commission for input, prior to 

completing the Draft CAP for City Council consideration and adoption. 

 

PROJECT APPLICANT:    City of Vallejo  

 

PROPERTY OWNER: Various 

                

A public meeting on the project will be held on Wednesday, February 23, 2011 at 7:00 P.M. 

in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 555 Santa Clara Street, Vallejo. No Action will be taken 

on the project during this meeting. The Draft Reduction Measures presented to the Planning 

Commission can be reviewed using the following link:  

http://www.ci.vallejo.ca.us/GovSite/default.asp?serviceID1=629 (Climate Action Plan is the 

first link on the left side of the web page.) 

 

If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact Michelle Hightower, Acting 

Planning Manager, at (707) 648-4506.  You may also submit comments or questions in 

writing to the attention of the Michelle Hightower, City Hall, P.O. Box 3068, Vallejo, CA 

94590, mhightower@ci.vallejo.ca.us.  

 

To learn more about climate action planning, visit the Bay Area Climate Portal at  

http://www.ca-ilg.org/SFBayClimate. 

 

Kent Peterman, Chairperson  

Michelle Hightower, Acting Secretary   

 

Date of Notice:  February 8, 2011 
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